
New Editor of The American Journal of Human Genetics

Dr. Stephen T. Warren has been appointed new editor of The American Journal of Human
Genetics. He will assume responsibility beginning with the January 2000 issue. Therefore, as of
July 1, 1999, all new manuscripts should be submitted to the following address:

Stephen T. Warren, Ph.D., Editor
The American Journal of Human Genetics
Emory University School of Medicine
1462 Clifton Road
Atlanta, GA 30322-3050 USA
Phone: (404) 712-9980

All manuscripts submitted prior to July 1, 1999, will continue to be handled by Peter H. Byers,
M.D., at the editorial office in Seattle.


